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Have questions or need help?
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𝗝.𝗔. 𝗛𝗮𝗿𝗴𝗿𝗮𝘃𝗲 𝗘𝗹𝗲𝗺𝗲𝗻𝘁𝗮𝗿𝘆
𝗦𝗰𝗵𝗼𝗼𝗹 𝗖𝗹𝗼𝘀𝗲𝗱 𝘁𝗼 𝗦𝘁𝘂𝗱𝗲𝗻𝘁𝘀
𝗧𝗼𝗱𝗮𝘆, 𝗠𝗼𝗻𝗱𝗮𝘆, 𝗔𝗽𝗿𝗶𝗹 𝟭𝟰
J.A. Hargrave Elementary School is closed to

students today, Monday, April 14, due to an

active law enforcement investigation taking

place in the area near the campus. As a

precaution, all students should remain at

home and not report to school.

Staff members should report to work as

normal.

The safety of our students and staff is our top

priority. We are working closely with local law

enforcement and will provide updates as more

information becomes available.

Please continue to monitor official Crowley ISD

communication channels for the latest

information.
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